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Event Date 

  Oct 12 

Regular Baptist Church* Oct 19 

Operation Wellness* Oct 26 

Hispanic Apostolate* Nov 9 

Bayou Classic* Nov 30 

WELCOME 2019-2020  
PGY-1 PHARMACY RESIDENTS! 

*Community Service Event 

Upcoming Events 

Prepared by: Keeyan Davis, PharmD 

CliniCalc Medical Calculator® app 

 Quick and easy calculation of 

clinical formulas such as ASCVD 

Risk, CHADS2 Score, Cockcroft-

Gault, and much more. 

Resident Toolkit 

UpToDate® app 

 Evidence based clinical infor-

mation with access to drug 

monographs and medical 

calculators. 

PGY-1 Pharmacy Residency Newsletter October 2019 

Left-Right: Kabrea Jones, PharmD; Keeyan Davis, PharmD;  

Bria Wates, PharmD; and Malachi Johnson, PharmD 

We want to showcase innovative pharmacists affiliated 
with Xavier University of LA College of Pharmacy and 
those creating unique pharmacy experiences for 
students and residents on rotations.  

If you know of anyone, including yourself, who you 
believe is  making an impact in any field of pharmacy, 
please send contact information to: 

 

Email: xulacopnewsletter@gmail.com 

Please send by Friday, November 1, 2019 

Clinical applications that are 
helpful throughout pharmacy 

school, especially during rotational 
experiences. 

mailto:xulacopnewsletter@gmail.com
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PRECEPTOR SPOTLIGHT  
Chayla Stanton-Robinson, PharmD, BCACP 

Learn more about the Pharmacy Residency 

Program at Xavier University of Louisiana. 

For more information, please contact us at: 

Janel Bailey Wheeler, PharmD, BCACP 
Residency Program Director  
jbailey1@xula.edu 
(504) 520-5369  
 
Shandrika Landry, PharmD, BCACP, CDE 
Assistant Residency Program Director 
srwillia@xula.edu  
(504) 520-6732 

Health Awareness: Breast Cancer 

October is National Breast Cancer Awareness Month! 
Breast cancer is a disease that plagues our 
community. This is our opportunity to honor those 
facing this disease. To encourage and educate 
Breast Cancer Awareness in our community, Xavier 
University College of Pharmacy is proudly 
participating in National Breast Cancer Awareness 
Month. 

Pharmacists have the ability to educate our friends, 
family, and community on the signs and symptoms 
of breast cancer. Encourage the use of self-
examination and educate on the importance of 
annual mammograms. 

Practice Site: Daughters of Charity 
Services of New Orleans-Carrollton  

Specialty Area: Ambulatory Care 

Education: University of Iowa College 
of Pharmacy 

Postgraduate Training: 

 PGY-1 Community Pharmacy 
Residency: University of Iowa 
College of Pharmacy 

 Certificate training programs in 
Medication Therapy 
Management and Diabetes Care  

At my practice site, I currently manage patients with hypertension 

and diabetes under a collaborative practice agreement (CPA). I will 

also see patients for medication therapy management and smoking 

cessation follow-up. For those patients that I see under my CPA, 

this means I am able to directly adjust all related medications and 

order necessary laboratory tests in order to manage their disease 

states more effectively. I am able to bill for all of those services, so 

I'm currently in the process of working with my clinic to determine 

the financial value I have added since starting in October 2017. 

At DCSNO, the main project I am working on is an NIH grant that 

will help to determine the impact of pharmacist-led interventions on 

patients with diabetes that also have other risk factors for metabolic 

syndrome. Within the College of Pharmacy, I am currently a co-

advisor for Kappa Psi and the new class advisor for the P1 class 

(Class of 2023). I am also working to help establish 

interprofessional connections between students in the College of 

Pharmacy and the upcoming students in the new Physician 

Assistant Program here at Xavier University. 

My advice to residents and students is to remember that pharmacy 

is a small community! The connections you make with your fellow 

students, faculty, and other members of the profession can truly last 

a lifetime. Use every opportunity to build yourself as a practitioner 

and clinician and give yourself the best chance at success! 




